
  

  
     

  
    

  

              
           

 
  

 

 

  
    

  
   

 
   
   

 
               

             

 

 

 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Ann Thoeny <ann@thoenylaw.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 1:07 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: Proposed Changes to WAC 284-30 

External�Email�

Please�review�the�proposed�changes�to�WAC�384-30�to�protect�consumers�who�purchase�insurance�
policies,�particularly�allowing�them�a�copy�of�their�insurance�files.�

Ann Thoeny 

ann@thoenylaw.com 

Thoeny Law 
200 West Thomas St 
Suite 510 
Seattle, WA 98119 

D: 206 428-6193 
F: 206 299-9096 

This message is confidential, intended only for the intended recipient(s) and may contain information that 
is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 
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